
Back to School specials
LPs (long playing vinyl records) of mostly classics
Fill-A-Bag gifts
Donate a book, get a free book
Featured authors - Stuart Woods, Clive Cussler, and Sandra Brown

Greetings! Summer fun is underway and it’s hard to believe that fall is right around the corner. As many of you make
your Back to School preparations, keep in mind some ways that you can support programming at the EK public
library.  

Visit the Used Book Store (UBS) at the Pound School. The UBS is open Fridays 10-5 and Saturdays 10-1. Don't miss
out on these August specials: don't miss out on: 

EK Farmer’s Market Update:  Despite the weather we had a great turnout at the June Farmer’s Market. There were
an assortment of wonderful vendors ranging from unique and fun crafts and artwork to tasty treats and produce. We
even had some younger town residents selling tadpoles! Unfortunately the July Farmer’s Market had to be canceled
because of heavy rain, but the good news is that it’s been rescheduled to September (date TBA) and we have another
one on August 27th. The Friends group will be helping at the Library table during all of these events. If you can
volunteer, please let us know via email, signing up in the library, or scan the QR code in the attached flier. Thank
you!

Don’t forget! August 7th and 8th are Charitable Gaming Nights. The FoEKPl receives 35% of profits from Oceanfront
Gaming Casino in Hampton Beach on our designated dates. The next charitable gaming nights won’t be until
November 3rd and 5th. 

As always, thank you for your support! Please follow our new FaceBook Page “Friends of East Kingston Public
Library”, visit our webpage at www.eastkingstonlibrary.org/friends-of-ekpl or email us at friendsofekpl@gmail.com
for more information.
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